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Westly, Austin

From: Linda Barnes <liruhiba@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 5:35 PM
To: PLANNING COMMISSION
Subject: plan for roads

Hi,  
 
I could not find the plan for the roads that should accompany the housing increase planned for Capitola. 
Can you please put a link for roads/traffic/parking update on the website? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda Barnes 
liruhiba@gmail.com 


